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To: Hydrology Programme [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection] 
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Subject: NL IHP Committee Input on 2nd-order draft Strategy of IHP-IX for consultation  
  

  

Dear IHP Secretariat, 
  
I hope this email finds you well and please receive my compliments on a very comprehensive and 
inclusive IHP IX draft strategy.  
  
Please find in attachment the comments and input from the Netherlands National IHP Committee to 
the 2nd-order draft strategy of IHP IX. We hope that this input will prove useful during the review of 
the document. And please do let me know if I can provide any further clarifications or information.  
  
Met vriendelijke groet/Kind regards, 
  
Emilie Broek 
  
Netherlands National IHP-HWRP Committee  
IHP.HWRP@unesco.nl 
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